
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

November 27, 2021 

 
 

Dear friends, 

 

Hindus across Canada are celebrating the Hindu Heritage Month in the nation's most populous 

province, Ontario, which is home to more than a million Hindus.  

 

It is my pleasure, as Mayor of the City of London, to extend warm and heartfelt greetings to the 

Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam His Divine Holiness Bhagavan 

Nithyananda Paramashivam. and to KAILASA Canada for organizing this online event, bringing the 

Hindu Canadian community together to celebrate and educate future generations about the Hindu 

ecosystem and its contribution to Canadian society at large.  

 

Hindu Canadians have played an important role in the country as we move to get back on track 

from the devastating effects of COVID-19. 

 

Hindu Organizations, like KAILASA Canada, have stepped up to raise funds, donate meals for the 

most needy, and support our seniors during these unprecedented times. Your generosity has 

served as both an inspiration, and a blessing to us all.  

 

Once again, on behalf of myself and London City Council, I wish all Hindu Canadians a Happy 

Hindu Heritage Month.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Ed Holder 

Mayor, City of London 

 


